
AMAN-International Foundation moves to larger premises 

 

Abidjan (01.08.2008) - The Board of Directors of the AMAN-International Foundation (FAI) has 

announced that FAI has moved to new premises at Les Deux Plateaux (Vallon) in Abidjan. 

 

The move of FAI's headquarters within Abidjan to its new premises is now effective. Previously 

located on the 2nd floor of the 'Pako Gourmand' building, the AMAN-International Foundation has 

been looking for a new location since the beginning of 2008 to accommodate the new size of its 

activities.  

 

It was clear to the FAI team, but also in order not to "confuse" its visitors too much, that the new FAI 

headquarters in Abidjan should remain in the same neighborhood where this institution started its 

activities since its creation in 2003. 

 

The new office perfectly meets FAI's expectations as it is much more spacious to embrace the scope 

of activities addressed by FAI. This new office allows FAI to remain in the vicinity of the old 

headquarters to facilitate the orientation of its visitors. 

 

From now on, the premises of the AMAN-International Foundation in Abidjan are located at the 

following address  

Deux Plateaux (Vallon), Rue des Jardins, Quartier résidentiel Pako, Villa duplex N° 7. 


